THE PRESIDENT

Marko Nicovié

Belgrade, 17" September, 2014

Bulletin 4/2014

Dear Mr. President,

As you already know, the 9" WKC World Championships for Juniors and Cadets, World Cup for
Children and Open Championships for Seniors will take place from 10™ to 12" October in
Buenos Aires, Argentina. We wish to inform you on the draft program.

Friday, 10" October 2014 9 am — 4 pm Registration and weigh-in
9 am -2 pm Referee and Couch Course
(mandatory for all official judges, referees,
coaches!)
Spm-—7pm Presidents Meeting
Saturday, 11" October 2014 8 am Competition (all children categories,

cadets individual and juniors
individual and team categories)

Sunday, 12" October 2014 8 am Competition (all senior categories)
Venue — Registration, Referee and Coach Seminar and Presidents Meeting: Hotel ‘'Castelar" -
Avenida de Mayo 1152, Buenos Aires

Venue — Championships: Stadium Malvinas Argentinas Micro — address: 350, Capital

Federal Buenos Aires

For the detailed time table, please visit WKC official website: www.wkc-org.net.

For all questions related to accommodation, local transport, visa please contact the hosting
federation Union Argentina de Karate — UAK and Ms. Marina Regules:

e-mail: marinaregules5@hotmail.com



Referees:

The WKC will continue with the referee programme begun in Germany at the International Open
Championships January 2014 in Feldkirchen-Westerham and in Cheboksary, Russia in June
2014. Consequently, all officials seeking to judge Kata must hold a qualification. All
candidates should prepare for examination and be able to demonstrate competency. Candidates
will be asked to demonstrate 3 Kata's from the Sentai and Tokui listing as selected by WKC.

All officials must wear tatamis shoes on the tatami. Outside shoes will not be permitted on the
tatami!

Please advise your referees on the updated Rules published on the WKC webpage. All judges and
referees as well as the coaches attending the course and tournament in Buenos Aires must know
the rules. A written test on the rules will be required. All new kumite judges have to pass also a
practical part in kumite. All participating judges and referees at the course have to bring their
official referee uniform and the karate-gi for practise.

It is advised to have the rules and the questionnaire translated into the local language if your
referees and judges are not familiar with English. The translated rules and questionnaire should
be brought to the course. The most recent Rules are on the WKC webpage www.wkc-org.net

Please bring two national flags (size 2 m x 1,5 m) to the registration.

We wish you and your team a good preparation for the Championships and a safe journey to
Buenos Aires!

Sincerely yours

W U//\(_
Marko Nicovié
President




